
20/08/2021 

MRS Lynette Newman 
28 Irrubel Rd ST 
Newport NSW 2106 
lynta789@tpg.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Hello, 
Having lived in Newport for the last 35 years I so appreciate the wonderful village community 
we have. Robertson Rd precinct is the central part of our community. All of the businesses in 
Roberson Rd are very community minded and bring so much needed business and life to our 
wonderful suburb. 
Please don’t allow any development of this area and maintain for not just now but for the future 
generation. 

Thank you, 
Lyn Newman 

Sent: 20/08/2021 5:43:52 PM
Subject: Online Submission


